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Military ID card section to close Aug 31 -
Sep 2
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    The military ID card office at Carlisle Barracks will be closed Monday, Aug 31 thru Wed, Sep. 2.
The ID card office will be upgrading equipment. 

    Check the ID card web site for a list of other ID card office locations in Pennsylvania, Maryland and
New York. Recommend – always call first. 

    For further information on the Carlisle Barracks office, call 717-245-3533.

http://carlislebarracks.carlisle.army.mil/services/deers_idcard_cac.cfm

